
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 1:  

 

 

Thursday 24th October: 

Parents' Evening 3:45 - 

5:20pm 
 

Thursday 24th October: 

School Breaks Up for Half 

Term 

 

Friday 25th October: INSET 

DAY - School Closed to 

Children 

 

Friday 8th November—

MAPLE Class Assembly. 
 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 
Whole School Homework   

Last year, all the children created a piece of homework to commemorate 

the WW1 100th year .  It was such an impressive display of children's work, 

where they produced their homework using a variety of different 

media.  We had photographs of biscuits and cakes in the shape of poppies, 

sculptures and models of Flanders fields, drawings and poems of the Lone 

Soldier, to name but a few.  We had so many visitors posi$vely 

commenta$ng on the children's work, that we decided to display it all year 

round - it was such a success!   

This year we would like all children to produce a piece of homework 

to represent Remembrance Day on the 11th November.  Children have 

free range on how they would like to create and present their homework, 

and all we ask is that it is brought into school on the 11th November, for 

all to share and then eventually be displayed in the main school corridor.   

We look forward to seeing the children's crea$ons! 

 
Poppy Appeal 
Poppies will be available in school for the children to purchase  on 
Monday 4th November. 
 
Young Voices 
Please return forms and payment for the purchase of tickets for 
Young Voices by the end of the first week back after half-term. 
 
Y6—Secondary School Applications 
The deadline for applications for Y6 children’s Secondary School 
preference is 31st October.  Please ensure your applications are 
made online by this date. 
 
Maple Class Assembly 
Parents and Carers of children in Maple Class are invited to attend 
their assembly at 9.00am on Friday 8th November and follow up with 
a visit to their classroom to look at their work. 
 

INSET DAY FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER—SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS. 

We hope everyone has a good half-term break. 

 

CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 
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